
First Nation, Metis, and Inuit Initiatives Principal – Amber Paul 

We are pleased to announce the appointment of Amber Paul as 

Principal of First Nation, Metis, and Inuit Initiatives of the Fort 

Vermilion School Division.  Amber joined the Fort Vermilion School 

Division in 2003 teaching at Fort Vermilion Public School and Spirit of 

the North Community School.  Amber then held the position of 

Community Literacy Coordinator, Assistant Principal of Spirit of the 

North Community School and Assistant Principal of High Level Public 

School.  Amber completed her Master’s in Education in 2018.   

 

“I am excited for the opportunity to support Indigenous initiatives throughout the school 

division and look forward to working with staff, students, families, and community 

members in this capacity.” 


